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Dr Rebecca Gaster

Dr Farukh Malik
Dr Nita Kodical 

Dr Bukie Agbaje

Dr Frank Schneider

Dr Sally Johnson 

PPG Meeting
Wednesday 5th of November 2018
17.00-18.00

Consulting room 5 
Minutes
Attendees 

SW,RG, AJ , CC, 
Introductions
Everybody introduced themselves through introduction round. 
Friends and Family test

AJ present October results to the group. 
Results for October indicate that 76% of practice patient would recommend us to their families and friends. We have collected 65 responses: 60 via survey monkey and 5 via cards. 

Feedback from patient suggests we should improve on:

Punctuality 

More understanding and compassion towards patients with mental health 

Labelling samples 

Appointment availability 

Patients also left a lot of positive comments about the doctors, nurses and administrative team. 
Staff update 

Practice had 6 vacant sessions since September last year. Sessions were covered by regular locums and they continue to be covered till January. 
Practice has recruited two new GPs to start at the beginning of January, all 6 session were covered.  

Pattients matters 
DNA rates – CC asked if practice is doing anything about patients not attending their appointments and what is the current DNA rate. 

SW has explained that practice send messages to all patients, who did not attend their appointment. Practice currently doesn’t display any information about the DNA rate but we could start doing it. There is no data available at the moment regarding DNA rate.
CC suggested that we could display information about how long people needs to wait for their appointments 

SCR – patient asked about the records being visible for other services; RG explained that records are only visible for community services eg district nurses, and only if patient agrees to share the records at the point of referral. Patient records are strictly confidential and without patient consent only practice staff has access to it. Hospital services are using different IT system and patient records are not visible for them.  
AOB 

Nothing discussed 
Next meeting 
TBC 

